
         

 

 

March 26, 2020 

 

Dear Oasis Families, 

On behalf of the entire Oasis faculty and staff, we hope this letter finds you and your family in good 
health.  

Please understand we are making serious off-campus instructional plans to do our part to slow the 
spread of COVID-19 and the best way to do this is to keep our students and teachers working from 
home until at least until April 15th. Additionally, until further notice, please know all faculty and non-
essential staff will work remotely from their homes starting Thursday, March 26th, 2020.  

This means if parents have a question or wish to contact an Oasis system employee, it is best to do 
so by e-mail; all front offices will be closed and there will be limited telephone coverage until further 
notice. For the time being, please contact your school principal for all school related questions. 
He/She will forward your questions or concerns to the right person or department. 

Kevin Brown - Oasis Elementary North Principal 
Kevin.Brown@capecharterschools.org 

MaryBeth Grecsek – Oasis Elementary South Interim Principal 
Marybeth.Grecsek@capecharterschools.org  
 
Donnie Hopper– Oasis Middle School Principal 
Donnie.Hopper@capecharterschools.org  

Dr. Christina Britton– Oasis High School Principal 
Christina.Britton@capecharterschools.org  

Oasis realizes these transitions to online instruction and electronic communication may put a 
considerable challenge and strain on some families. Please know, your Oasis faculty and staff are 
doing their very best to help smooth the circumstances as we navigate an appropriate response to 
this challenging and sometimes overwhelming COVID-19 pandemic.    

Your questions and/or comments are always appreciated. In the meanwhile, let’s do everything we 
can to keep our students and those who support their growth, safe and healthy.  

Respectfully, 

Jacquelin Collins                                                                                        
Superintendent 
Jacquelin.collins@capecharterschools.org 
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